
                  NORTH WEST FARNHAM RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION 
  

Minutes of Committee Meeting held on 3rd November 2011 at 8,00pm 
at 20 Larkfield Road 

 
  Present: Mr Barry Edwards 
    Mr Dennis Banks 
    Mr David King 
    Dr Penny Marriott (Chair) 
    Mr Keith Miller 
 
1 Apologies for absence 
 Apologies had been received from Mr Graham Leach, Mr Tony Ostime,   

and Mrs Harriet Ellis. 
 
2.         Minutes of Last Meeting 

The minutes of the last meeting held on 30th August 2011 were approved as a 
correct record. 

 
3. Matters Arising 

Fields   PM had emailed Cllr Pat Frost and the other councillors about the 
entrance to the footpath on Crondall Lane from the fields which is still in a 
state of disrepair. She will chase up with another email. 

 
4. Treasurers Report 

Barry reported that almost all the subs were now in and final membership and 
therefore total subs collected are higher than last year at £568.00 which is very 
pleasing. 

 
5.      Communications from members and others 

 Those from members continue to be low but there are still one or two a month 
coming in from the website. These have been dealt with as quickly as possible 
and hopefully these will increase with time as more people get to hear positive 
feedback from those that have used the facility.  

 
6.        Website Update 

KM reported the Statistics from the website hits which show that there have 
been a total of 10,859 hits on the website since it started and that new visits 
and returning continues to be good. PM and the rest of the committee will 
check up on the content to ensure it is up to date. 

 
7.        Meetings in 2012 

PM to contact Councillors to put 13th June in their diaries for the AGM next 
year. 
 

8.         Bishops Meadow 
            BE reported that BM trust have bought 17 acres of the site and are continuing 

work to raise money for the rest of the site. The latest news about this can be 
found on their website. 

 



 
9. Fields Update 
DK reported that the rubbish from the travellers was still present and that he 
would contact WBC and the councillors about clearing the rest of the mess. 
 
10. AGM meeting Preparations 
Covered above 
 
11. Speedwatch 
BE reported that Chris Cleland required some software to enable him to deal more 
easily with the new radar gun.  
 
12. Date of Next meeting 
The next meeting will be held at 20 Larkfield Road at 8 pm on Wednesday 25th 
January 2012 

 
 
. 


